
The  Pittsburgh  Commission
on Human Relations (PghCHR)
is holding a public hearing on
Tuesday,  January  9,  2024  to
hear the Shaina Allensworth v
West  Penn Allegheny Health
System  matter.  The  hearing
will  begin  at  10:00  a.m.  in
room 902 of the City-County
Building,  414  Grant  Street,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219. Should
more time be needed, it will
continue  on  Wednesday,
January 10th at the same time
and place. This hearing is open
to  the  public  and  press,
however press are reminded
that photography, video, and
audio  recording  are  not
permitted.  Please  call
412-255-2600 if you have any
questions.


